
 

Town of Winterton 

P.O. Box 59 

Winterton, NL 

A0B 3M0 

 

Phone: (709) 583 2010          Fax: (709) 583 2099 

 

Special Meeting with Council February 3, 2017 

 

Members Present: Mayor    Mark Sheppard  

    Deputy Mayor   David Reid 

Councilors:   Hilda Green 

    Gary Hiscock 

    Charlie Reid 

   

Also Present:  Acting Town Clerk:  Lorraine LaFitte 

 

Absent:   Councilors   Linda Cole 

        Roger Green     

 

    Mayor Sheppard called the meeting to order 3:30 pm 

Meeting: 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss diverting a public walkway known as “Poor Bills Lane”.  

Motion #17 022—G. Hiscock/H. Green 

Resolved that the Town of Winterton grant permission to Paul Martin to divert the public 

walkway known as “Poor Bills Lane” to the left of his garage as per his request.  Once the 

survey is complete the copy is to be forwarded to the Town Office.  

In favor:         5 Mayor   M. Sheppard 

   Deputy Mayor  D. Reid 

   Councilors:  H. Green 

      G. Hiscock 

C. Reid 

    Opposed: 0 

    Abstained: 0 

    Motion Carried. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

 Mayor     Mark Sheppard 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Acting Town Clerk  Lorraine LaFitte 


